  
Dear Applicant
Thank you for your interest in employment with Dalriada Urgent Care.  Please find enclosed an information pack which includes an application form, job description and person specification.

I would like to take this opportunity to draw your attention particularly to the person specification which details the qualifications, competencies and other personal requirements necessary to successfully undertake the duties of the post.  The criteria for short-listing will be derived from the personal specification and the information provided in your application form will be assessed against this criteria.  It is therefore essential that you clearly demonstrate how you match each requirement of the personnel specification, paying particular attention to the essential criteria.

Please note that all sections of the application form must be completed in full as CVs will NOT be accepted.  It is essential that the Equal Opportunities Monitoring Form attached is also completed.  Failure to comply with these requirements will result in your application being rejected.  Candidates should also note that any attempt to influence the panel’s decision either directly or indirectly will result in disqualification.
The selection process for this post may include an assessment centre, which will involve the use of psychological tests and group exercises.  The interview will also assess the competencies required for the post as set out in the personnel specification.
The closing date and time for receipt of completed application forms is stated on the website.  It is your responsibility to make sure that your completed application form is delivered to the HR Officer by the specified date and time.  Applications posted by the Royal Mail which arrive late will only be accepted if the postmark shows they were posted in time and with the correct postage.  It is our recent experience that a first class stamp may not be enough to ensure the application form arrives on time.

Should you wish receipt of your application form to be acknowledged, it will be necessary for you to enclose a stamped addressed envelope or request this by email.  When short-listing and subsequently interviewing has been completed, you will be advised of the outcome of your application at each stage of the process.

May I take this opportunity on behalf of Dalriada Urgent Care to thank you for your interest you have expressed on this occasion.  Should you have any queries relating to the documentation enclosed, please do not hesitate to contact the HR Department.
Yours faithfully
________
A Pollock
HR Officer

Enc.
